
WELLBEING & SAFETY QUESTIONNAIRE                                                                            
Thank you to the 127 of you who have so far responded to 

part 1 of our questionnaires.                                                 
“I am confident that my child is well looked after and safe at 

school” said one Year 1 parent. I will send home a little 
more feedback next week, along with Jack & Bailey’s 
(Headboy & Headgirl’) school lunches questionnaire.             

THANK YOU 

 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news! 

SAFEGUARDING REMINDER                                                                          

Please remember that children from Y3 and below can only be 

collected from school by an adult on the SIMS contact list. An 

exception to this arrangement would be if you have instructed 

school in writing to release to an alternative adult (over 16 years 

old.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SLEEPING BEAUTY                                                

It was panto time in school this                                           

week with M&M Productions                                       

returning for a tenth year,                                                  

to share their hilarious story. They                                           

performed three times over the                                     

course of the day and the                                          

children (and staff!) loved it! 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY 

We will shortly have a vacancy on our governing body for 

a parent governor as Mr Farrel’s term of office comes to 

an end.                                                                                              

-  Can you invest the time?                                                        

-   Are you interested in driving forward the strategic 

direction of Skelton Primary School?                                        

-   Are you inquisitive to question and analyse?                     

If you are interested, do please call in for a chat.          

Thank you Ms Walker 

CHILDREN IN NEED                                              
We are sorry to have disappointed those of you expecting 

activities for Children in Need in school this year. 

Following our Poverty Proofing Assessment in the summer 

we now have a two year cycle of charity support. This year 

we are supporting Comic Relief, next year it will be 

Children In Need. We hope that you still enjoy it on TV. 
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Friday Flyer 
FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Charlie Jones  Dexter Allan 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Halle Thornton Callie Bell Owen Bonnard 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Mason Starling Chloe Whitehead Anita Allan 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Mr Booth 

 Frankie Akers Skye Cady Louie Peacock 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Pollitt /Heaney 

 Macy Jackson Kaden Cooper Ollie Davidson 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Tom Bowman Kellie Allan Jacob Myers 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Matthew Currie Aisha Huizing Holly Hanczik 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Laura Dempsey Jasmine Covell Aaron Stonehouse 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Reading progress 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 

Year 6 Beamish Trip                                                                                                    
SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
                                                      

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4        
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
Choir 12.40 In Mrs Cox’s classroom 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15   
FILM CLUB: The Book of Life (U) 4.45pm 
 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

Skelton & Brotton Council have kindly donated £50 to 

school towards the cost of our Christmas tree. Jack & Bailey 

have written to say thank you, we are delighted to receive 

such a thoughtful gesture!  

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

95% 

 

 

Well done to Yellow 

2 who achieved 

100% 

 

Next week’s menu: 

 

 

Oh 

yes it 

was! 
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Can your child recite them? 

  

COMMITMENT       We always to do our best 

COURTEOUS            We are polite and listen to  
                                     others 

CONSIDERATION   We are friendly and speak  
                                     appropriately 

COMPASSIONATE  We are kind, helpful and  
                                      honest 

CARE                          We look after property 

COOPERATION       We learn and play with  
                                     others in a friendly way 

Athletics  

A huge well done to all of the Year 5 and 6 

children, who participated in the athletics 

competition held at Saltburn Leisure Centre on 

Wednesday. They performed magnificently and 

came a very strong second. Their team support 

was exemplary! 

This week’s 

    House 

Champions!       
 

School Rules                                                                              

We have condensed our school rules into 6 

’c’s 

 

WINTER DRAWING COMPETITION                                                                                 
Tyler from Y6 and the librarians are holding a drawing competition in the next 

few weeks. 

What do you need to do?                                                                                               
Copy or create your own Winter book cover. You can use pencil, paint, crayon, 

collage, anything really! 

What do you do with your entry?                                                                                   

Put your name and class on the back and put your entry into the box in the 

library. This is a free competition. There is a prize for every entry and a grand 

prize for every year group. Closing date is Wednesday November 30th 

 

 

The Snowman 

Ho Ho Ho! Our 

foundation stage and 

key stage 1 children will 

be joined by a very 

special visitor soon! 

Please return your slips 

and payments, if you 

would like a photograph 

of your child with Santa!  

Gymnastics 

A huge well done to our Year 2 

children, who participated in the 

Key Steps 1 gymnastic competition 

on Thursday. They were 

phenomenal and came 4th out of 10. 

Well done! 

Sports Kit 

Please can we ask that you all check whether 

you have any of our sports kit at home and if 

so, return to school. They are: Grey shorts, 

red and white top, red socks and a red hoody. 

All the items have a triangular Avec logo on. 

We are e 

Transporter & 

Hilltop 


